
Welbourn Parish Council 

Notice of Postponement 

of Meeting 
 

The Welbourn Parish Council meeting due to 

have taken place on Wednesday 14 

September 2022 has been postponed until 

Monday 26 September. Following the death of 

HM Queen Elizabeth II, the necessary 

mourning days meant that improper notice for 

the meeting due to be held on 14 September 

2022 had been given. A revised agenda will 

be published on 20 September 2022. 

 

Jim Fieldhouse 

Welbourn Parish Clerk 

12 September 2022 


